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TELEGRAM 

 

 A fisherman by name, Thiru. Veerapandian of Nagapattinam 

District, Tamil Nadu and 3 other fishermen were fishing at               

Palk Strait from Jagathapattinam Fishing Base in Pudukkottai 

District, in the boat PK/06/94 on 12.01.2011, when the Srilankan 

Navy opened fire on them, killing Thiru.Veerapandian.  The 

atrocities of Srilankan Navy are continuing unabated, in spite of 

repeated assurances given by both Government of India as well as 

Srilankan Government.   This particular incident may be taken up 

with the Government of Srilanka for immediate action against 

those responsible for shooting and killing.   Your personal 

intervention is requested for firm action to put an end to such 

killings.   
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